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10th October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Maple Class Trip: Bignor Roman Villa 
 
On Monday 4th November, Maple Class will be visiting Bignor Roman Villa to experience 
Roman life and enrich their learning of the new history topic: The Romans.  
 
The itinery for the day begins with a tour, and includes dressing up in Roman attire, 
followed by a workshop, in the afternoon, which will include: quern stone grinding, wax 
tablets, Roman numerals and Roman games and crafts. 
 
We plan to leave school at approximately 9.30am and will be travelling to Bignor in the 
school minibus, which enable us to keep the costs down to a minimum. We aim to 
return to school at approximately 2.45pm.  
 
Please can all children bring a packed lunch, a water bottle, wear warm, layered clothing 
and a coat (ideally waterproof).  
 
We are asking for a £9 voluntary contribution towards entry and transport costs for this 
trip. By paying this on MCAS by Thursday 24th October, this will act as your child’s 
permission to attend the trip. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please come and speak to me. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Stephanie Mayne 
Maple Class Teacher. 
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